
October 19, 1983

Mr. Sam C. Munhollon
Accounts Vice President
Paine Webber Jackson & Curtis, Inc.
329 Broadway Avenue
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma  73102

Dear Sam:

You’ve raised some excellent points about the pending banking deregulation legislation.  
Although I won’t have much opportunity for input into the legislation while in Committee, I 
have been following the issue and appreciate your perspective.

Regarding a moratorium, I could support it as an interim measure if it’s across the board and 
comprehensive.  But I’m sure you agree that Congress must face up to the complex issues 
involved in financial services deregulation.   If you have any further thoughts, I’d be interested to 
hear them.

You can be sure that I’m watching this one closely, Sam, and appreciate your taking the time to 
write.  It’s always good to hear from you.

With best regards,

Mickey Edwards
Member of Congress
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